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From the Desk of Mrs. Naas:
This past weekend we had a terrific turn out at the City Lights Luau!  A HUGE shout out to the chairmen 
Whitney Hamm, Abraham Naas and their team for a wonderful and profitable event!  Thanks to all of you who 
purchased a ticket, donated items or your time in any way!  The students will benefit greatly from your 
generosity! 

March Dadness made a return on Monday evening!  It sounds like it was a fun time had by all!  Thanks to Mrs. 
Stevens-organizer extraordinaire, the dads, moms, and kiddos that made the event a success! 

Mrs. Wissel’s religion classes performed a Shadow Stations of the Cross for the school this morning.  They 
worked so hard on this and it was a humble display of Jesus’ suffering and death on the cross.  We rejoice that 
this is not the end and that Easter is coming! 

The adventures you all have planned for next week are so exciting! I pray that you all have safe travels and 
memorable experiences with your families and friends.  I’ll be anxious to hear all the stories and share in their 
excitement when we return, on Tuesday, April 11.  Just a reminder that next spring break we will be traveling to 
Washington, D.C.  It is not too late to join our trip!  

If your student has been collecting money for their own CRS Rice Bowl, please bring that in after spring break 
so we can send that in.  Also, a small prize will be given to those who bring them back.  

Have a relaxing and refreshing break! 

Mark Your Calendar
April 3-Spring Break begins

April 11-Classes resume

April 21-1st Holy Communion @1pm

April 29-7th & 8th grade Confirmation @ 5pm

May 16- 8th grade graduation @ 6pm

The Week Ahead
Religion: Old Testament
Science:Physical Science
Math: Continue Geometry
Social Studies:Ancient Greek Olympics
ELA: Spelling/Vocab., Read The Watsons …, Research Paper
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